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Cannon Beach Planning Commission and Mr. Jeffrey Adams City of Cannon Beach Post Office Box 368 
163 E. Gower Street 
Cannon Beach, Oregon 97110 
 
Mr. Adams:   
 
I write to express my absolute astonishment and anger that a project like this would ever even be 
considered by those charged with the protection of our precious town and its environs. I don’t need to 
list all the ways this project would offend Cannon Beach, not the least defiling and destabilizing land 
already known to be precarious and at risk of slide once again.  
 
That this project is even being considered is beyond my comprehension, and I cannot state my 
objections strongly enough. Please stand strong in defense of our fragile environment that depends on 
your determination to keep it safe.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Lucinda Hayes 
647 North Hemlock Street 
PO Box 873 
Cannon Beach OR 97110 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


